
From: Todd Rutherford <ToddRutherford@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/6/2013 5:40:54 PM
Subject: In response to your email

Thank you for taking the time to contact me. Due to the high number of messages received, these messages are not 
reviewed. I encourage residents of my district to contact me via telephone at my State House office (803) 734-9441. 

You can research issues and legislation at the legislature's website at www.scstatehouse.gov .
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